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Comments: It is a terrible mistake to ban fixed climbing anchors in wilderness areas. The anchors should be

painted to blend in with natural rock but banning them will create a very unsafe climbing environment in

wilderness areas and result in many unnecessary injuries and even deaths in the future. Allowing safe recreation

should be one of your major directives..


